
CEDAR LAKE TOWNSHIP

ROAD ‘DUST CONTROL’ POLICY

Due to the cost of Dust Control and mixed opinions concerning its use, Dust Coating will no 
longer be applied by Cedar Lake Township.  

Residents may contact a company of their choice individually or organize neighbors as a group if 
you wish to have dust control done by your property.  Prices vary and some companies will not 
do individual dust control.  

Common Grounds Lawn & Landscape Inc., Lonsdale, MN has offered their services.  See the 
contract and information/instruction form.  Prices listed are for 2023 only.   Price changes take 
place in February/March of each year.

PLEASE NOTE:

1) Maintenance on Township roads is dependent on the weather which determines 
when and if it can be done.

2) Dust Coating may not be applied until Township roads have been graded each 
spring and new gravel added where needed.  New gravel will affect dust coating. 

3) Residents fully understand that dust coating is done to public property.  Cedar 
Lake Township reserves the right to grade the roads throughout the year when they are 
rough and dangerous in an effort to keep roads safe regardless if dust coating is applied.   
The Township will not be responsible for reapplying dust coating.  Grading does not 
typically diminish the effectiveness.
 
4) It is the responsibility of the resident to flag or stake the area to be dust coated in 
such manner as to not create a hazard to the public but which signals the area as dust 
coated.

5) The Township is not responsible or liable for any problems with the independent 
Contractor you choose to do dust control.

6) Please keep in mind these chemicals are not environmentally friendly.  The 
applied liquid is a solution of calcium or magnesium chloride – Salt - which affects our 
water. 

7) For safety reasons the Township will dust coat on collector roads and at highway 
intersections as needed.

Questions:  Please contact Township official.  Email and phone contacts found on website.




